
 

Just a reminder to students that Daily Announcements can also be found on the high school website.  

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS  

THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 10, 2020 

 

COVID-19 Prevention Tip: Each day before you come to school, please complete self-screening for COVID-19. Check 

for signs of illness such as:  

 Chills or a fever of 100.4 +  Sore throat  Cough or shortness of breath 

 Diarrhea, nausea or vomiting  Headache   New loss of taste or smell 
 

Virtual College Visits: Ball State University, Millikin University, and Saint Mary's College will be available to talk with 

students today during PtE. Any students interested should register through Naviance to obtain the virtual link. 

eLearners: Register through Naviance to participate.  

Student Council Call-Out Meeting: Any students interested in joining Student Council should attend a call-out meeting 

after school today in room C207.  

eLearners: Contact Ms. Calderone for a Google Meet link at rcaldero@lcscmail.com.  

PE/Pool Locker Clean-Up: All students who still have clothes in the PE or Pool Locker rooms must remove all personal 

items and turn in their locks by Friday, September 11. Any remaining items not picked up from the lockers and/or the 

main office will be removed and donated.  

eLearners: You may stop by to pick up your materials after school from 2:20 – 2:50 p.m. 

Junior Class Cabinet Meeting: There will be a junior class cabinet meeting after school on Wednesday, September 23, 

in room C310. 

eLearners: You can contact Ms. Sivak at ssivak@lcscmail.com or Ms. Peda at apeda@lcscmail.com to participate.  

AP Test Registration is Open: AP Test Registration is now open. Begin on the High School website by clicking the link 

"AP Test Registration" under the News section, then continue to MYAP.Collegeboard.org and use your Join Codes to join 

your AP courses. Students must complete both steps to be registered for exams. Late fees begin on October 15. Payment 

for yearlong and first semester courses must be made by October 31 to avoid the $45/exam late fee. Please contact Mrs. 

Beth Toth with questions at btoth@lcscmail.com. 
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